
  

 550 E. St. Louis Street / Springfield, MO 65806

O 417.890.8802 / olsson.com

 
 
From: Jane Earnhart       August 16, 2019 

Olsson 
550 St. Louis Street 
Springfield, MO 65806 

 
To:  Steve Holloway 
 Senior Traffic Specialist 
 Missouri Dept. of Transportation 
 600 N.E. Colbern Road 
 Lee’s Summit, Missouri 64086 
 
Subject:  SE Oldham Pkwy – Roadway and Storm Improvements 
   
 
The following are comments from the MoDOT. Our response to each comment has been 
provided in bold italics.  Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions. 
 
Questions within body of email from Steve Holloway 
  

 
1. Sheet T25: has a note to remove a pair of W14-1, please change that to remove and 

relocate to Station 28+00. 

• This has been addressed on Sheet T25 and T27. 
 

2. Sheet T26: I do not see a note for a stop sign R1-1 at the commercial entrance 
please add that as well. 

• This has been addressed on Sheet T26 and T27. 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jane Earnhart 
Project Manager 
Olsson 


